
 

To: Montgomery College Employees 

From: Dr. Charlene M. Dukes, Interim President 

Subject: Craig Eozzo Assumes New Acting Role 

Date: February 8, 2022 

In the wake of Joyce Matthews’ recent appointment as interim senior vice president for 
advancement and community engagement, I am pleased to announce my appointment of Craig 
Eozzo as acting vice president for development and alumni relations and executive director of 
the Montgomery College Foundation. In this role Mr. Eozzo will oversee day-to-day operations 
of the foundation as well as fundraising initiatives and staff. He will also provide oversight to the 
foundation Board of Directors. 
  
Mr. Eozzo joined Montgomery College in 2020 as senior campaign director and has 16 years of 
fundraising experience. He has devoted his career to student access to higher education and has 
quickly assimilated to life at Montgomery College. He works tirelessly with his team to secure 
support for students from the annual fund, major gifts, planned giving, and corporate relations. 
Mr. Eozzo helped the College launch the new Macklin Lab and has hosted multiple webinars to 
engage our donors with the life at the College throughout the pandemic. 
  
Please join me in welcoming Mr. Eozzo to this expanded role. 

 


